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May 7, 2019

Meeting of May 7, 2019

Call to Order 10:04 AM

Roll Call- Bruce Wilbur, Robin Kendrick, Jeannette Tisdelle, Charles Gray and
Barbara Place. Absent - Ruth Ferland, Marion Rylands and Victoria Brownell.
Secretaries Report-April 3, 2019-Bruce Wilbur made the motion to accept
seconded by Robin Kendrick all in favor, passed.

Treasurer Report-

Old Business:

Walk in refrigerator/freezer-waiting on the electric to be fixed. Articles were
taken off the warrant that would have helped with this. Bruce Wilbur and
Jeannette Tisdelle have been inquiring about this. Robin Kendrick suggests
writing a letter with our concerns. Charles Gray said 400 amp service can be
installed in a day. Bruce mentioned facilities account. Jeannette has asked Jeff
Chandler, Building Department to call her.

Storage Lights-The lights are installed, electric cannot be done until it is fixed in
the building first.

Grocery Room-Shelving has been done.
Bingo Cards-still looking into this.

Cameras-Grant money will be used for this. We have 2 estimates, Bruce is calling
to get another one, as one might be out of date to use.

Tables-Jeannette Tisdelle is looking into this. She has made some phone calls
and not getting good responses back. She will contact the school department to
see if she can receive information that might be useful at the senior center.

FY 2020-Bruce Wilbur and Jeannette Tisdelle went to the Selectmen and Finance
Meeling. Questions were asked about the grant we have available.

Grant-We have the approval to purchase new desks, phone system, camera
surveillance system, fax machine, computers and tables. We are getting our



esltimates together and will revise the grant for those items then we can
purchase.

Lucky Charms-We sent our request to them requesting new garden beds.

Raised Garden Beds-The old ones are broken and falling apart will be taken down
by the Highway Department. We are looking into galvanized ones.

New Business:

Part time Senior Clerk-At this time there is one applicant. The COA Board will
meet on May 14, 2019 @ 10:00 AM to review the applicant(s). They want to hold
the interviews on May 16, 2019 @ 10:00 AM.

Program/Suggestions

Charles Gray announced he will not seek another term after June 2019.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Place
Director



